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BROWARD COUNTY, FL – After analyzing the results from beach water samples, the Florida 

Department of Health in Broward County is lifting the swimming advisory for the beach near: 

HARRISON STREET AND MINNESOTA STREET BEACH IN HOLLYWOOD 

For more information on Florida Healthy Beaches Program, please visit 

http://www.floridahealth.gov/environmental-health/beach-water-quality/index.html. 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 

protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 

and community efforts. 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information about the 

Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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